

St. Stanislaus Kostka School

"Do not walk through time without leaving worthy evidence of your passage." Saint John XXIII

Mrs. Lori Hodder Principal www.sskschool.org 732-254-5819

"We can do hard things."

November 10, 2022

Dear St. Stanislaus Kostka Families,

Thank you so much to everyone who was able to attend our Veteran's Day Celebration this morning. As always, it was a beautiful ceremony. Listening to the beautiful voices of our students along with the flags gracefully blowing in the breeze was amazing. Thank you to Mrs. Grover for organizing our Flags for Heroes Fundraiser and the Veteran's Celebration. Important dates to remember include:

- Nov. 10-11 Report Card Conferences
- Nov. 11 11:50 AM Dismissal /Red, White, and Blue Dress Down Day \$3.00
- Nov. 14 School Clean Up/**Wear Gym Uniforms** (rain date is Nov. 18)
- Nov. 17 8th Grade Snack Sale during lunch
- Nov. 18 Thanksgiving basket items due along with a \$1 turkey donation
- Nov. 22 Science Assembly
- Nov. 23 11:50 AM Dismissal/NO AFTERCARE
- Nov. 24-25 Thanksgiving Break

Report card conferences begin today. Everyone should have signed up using the link on the school website home page. Please remember that each conference slot is ten minutes. Should you need more time arrangements can be made with the teacher. I look forward to seeing everyone either today or tomorrow.

Due to under-utilization, **starting Monday, November 14, our aftercare program will end at 5:00 PM**. Should you have any questions please feel free to contact the school office.

We are again running our Thanksgiving Basket Christian service project. A letter has gone home in the past few white envelopes with details of what each grade should be bringing in. These baskets go to families in need in our church community. Thank you so much for being so generous and affording those less fortunate a bountiful Thanksgiving.

Finally, I hope that everyone has recovered from the time change. The next month will fly by and then Christmas will be here before you know it. I pray for a happy and healthy holiday season for everyone.

Warmest regards,

Lori Hodder Principal